
From: Carol Hayse 

Sent: Monday, February 13, 2023 7:02 AM 

To: Hoelscher, Rob - FS, SD <Robert.Hoelscher@usda.gov> 

Subject: [External Email]Newark Project 

[External Email) 

If this message comes from an unexpected sender or references a vague/ unexpected topic; 

Use caution before cl icking links or opening attachments. 

Please send any concerns or suspicious messages to: Spam Abuse@usda goy 

I urge you to require an EA for the Newark project. This 

drilling would occur in the most important watershed in the 

Southern Hills. 

Is it possible that you are unaware of the fact that aquifers all 

around North America are failing to recharge? Every threat to 

an aquifer is now a crisis. 




